
Dear 2021 Spring Tree Sale Customers,

This is a friendly reminder that the spring tree sale distribution is April 22nd-24th. 
This is next Thursday (8am-4pm), Friday (8am-4pm), and Saturday (8am-12pm). 
Pickup is at Daylight Farms which is about a mile Southeast of Fairgrove. The 
address is 280 S. Ringle Rd. Fairgrove, MI 48733.
The facility is on the West side of Ringle Rd., just south of the Gilford Rd./Ringle Rd. 
intersection (please see the attached map files).

If you have any questions pertaining to pickup or your order, please call BEFORE 
April 20th. I will be at the packing facility starting Tuesday morning and it’s unlikely 
that I’ll be able to return any messages left at the office (I will do my best to tend to 
any emergencies, please leave a voicemail and I’ll check messages in the evening).

DRIVE-THRU INSTRUCTIONS

- Please enter Daylight Farms through the south entrance and exit through the north 
(see attached map). There will be one staff member directing traffic, please be 
patient if there is a surge in pickups, we will be doing our best to get you through as 
quickly as possible. 

- If there is an overflow out of the entrance, please line up on the south side of the 
entrance so that we do not impede any road traffic or exiting traffic. Van Geisen Rd. 
is just south of the farm and is usually quiet. Please execute a safe u-turn here to 
approach Daylight Farms from the south (please see attached map). This happened 
last year on Thursday for the entire day so please be prepared if we get a large 
surge, there’s 647 orders this year and 3 days to get that amount of people through 
so we appreciate all the patience you can give.

- For your own safety we ask that you please stay in your vehicle or use caution 
when getting out of your vehicle to check your order. There will be vehicles moving 
in the parking lot and we just want everyone to stay safe. Our staff member will 
come to your vehicle and ask for the name that the order was placed under. If you 
have a balance due, we ask that you please pay with check or cash, we are not 
able to run credit cards at the facility.

- Once the order is packed, we will bring the order to your vehicle and load them 
into your trunk/pickup bed or designated area to receive your items.

Lastly, we thank you for your orders, time, and love for the outdoors. We always 
look forward to getting people outside and planting trees! 
Please email or call us with any questions!

Sincerely,
Michael Boike
District Manager
Tuscola Conservation District
1075 Cleaver Rd. Caro, MI 48723
989.673.8174 ext. 3
www.tuscolacd.com 
mike.boike@mi.nacdnet.net
 


